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DR. IwnBTJCHI WSNS
STruC,A PORE AND MALAYSIA

From left
Dr. Y. lwabuchi
Capt. Wilson Chua
and Capt. S. Kaneko (Managing Director of
Japan Seamen's Center in Singapore)

Dr. Y. lwabuchi and
Mrs. Peggy Koh, Cartographer,
Hydrographic Department, PSA

tr
Dr. Y. Iwabuchi, the then Chief Hydrographer of
Japan, made an official trip to Singapore and Ma-
laysia from 28 February to 5 March 19q4.

On 1 March Dr. Iwabuchi called on Capt. Wilson
Chua, Hydrographer of Port of Singapore Authority
(PSA), at his office eurd then made an on-site obser-
vation tour of Singapore Strait by a launch kindly
arranged by PSA. He flew from Singapore to
Kua la  Lumpur ,  and v is i ted  Commodore  Mohd
Rasip Hassan, Director of Hydrographic Director-
ate, Royal Malaysian Navy, who is Chairman of
EAHC. and Mr. Abdul Majid, Director General,
Department of Survey and Mapping, Malaysia, on 3
March 1994.

They' had friendly talks in Singapore and Kuala
l-umpur, especially on the next EAHC Conference
scheduled to be held in Malaysia in 1995.
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Dr. Y. lwabuchi and
Commodore Mohd Rasip
at his office in Kuala LumPur


